
 

Friday 27th  September 2024                         

                   

 

 We have had a busy week with our taster session of Baby Ballet and the return of our multi sports class run by 

Lisa at Little All Sports. In the ballet class the children danced with teddy bears and scarves and learned how to 

do a fabulous toe point and knee bend. In our sports class we focused on ball skills such as throwing through a 

target, balancing and throwing down and up.  

Our topic this week has been linked to ‘our senses’. The children have painted with peppermint paint and 

ketchup, rolled the herby playdough, explored different textures with their hands and used their looking eyes 

to hunt for objects hidden in sand, straw and shredded paper.  

Important Dates. 
 

Half term: 28th Oct – 1st November. 

Autumn term part 2.  

Mon 4th Nov – Wednesday 18th Dec. 

Molesey Beer Festival. 11th and 12th Oct. 

The event is held at the Scout Hut so there 

will be no parking available on Friday 11th for 

the 2.30pm pick up. This is due to festival 

vehicles arriving ready to set up the event 

when we leave. Parking is available in Abbey 

Walk. 

  
 

Wet Weather Gear 

The rainy weather has well and truly 

arrived! We still like to get outside 

with the children, so we ask that they 

bring suitable wet weather clothing.  

Suitable clothing includes welly boots 

and a rain jacket.  

Please pack a change of clothes in 

your child’s backpack for those days 

when they get a little bit wet and 

muddy!  

Please ensure your child has shoes to 

wear inside the nursery. Thank you. 

  

Morning drop off time 
If your child is having a tricky morning 

and feels a little bit emotional at drop 

off time, you might wish to consider 

arriving just a few minutes after the 

initial flurry of children coming into 

the nursery. We have found that 

avoiding a long wait in the line where 

emotions can build and a calmer 

entry into nursery can really help the 

children settle and get on with the 

important task of having lots of fun.  

 

 
Reports for new children. 

If your child has recently started with us at Flying Start then 

they will soon receive either a two year check (for 2 yr olds) 

or a six week summary report (for 3yr olds.) These reports 

help us to understand your child’s development and to plan 

our curriculum so that we can meet their needs and help 

them to progress and thrive. 

 

Reports will be available on tapestry on October 21st for you 

to read, add comments and sign. 


